Comprehensive Planning Committee Meeting July 3, 2025 Hancock Town Office – 6:00

Attendees: Ruth Franzius, Doug Kimmel, Ant Blasi, Mary Turner

The minutes of the June 5, 2025 meeting were approved.

The members of the committee who were present went over four sections of the Comprehensive Plan in detail. We discussed additions, deletions, and changes. The four sections reviewed were:

Natural Resources – draft written by Matt Williams
Existing Land Use – draft written by Matt Williams
Historical and Cultural Resources – draft by Doug Kimmel
Transportation – draft by Mary Turner

Doug and Mary will make any changes suggested and send the newest version to committee members. Doug will meet with Matt to go over our recommendations for his sections.

We set a new meeting date of Thursday, July 24, 2025 to review additional sections of the Plan.